
Your paragraph text

Toasty Tuesday 20p for a slice

of toast at morning break 

We are looking for

volunteers to help on our

weekly toasty Tuesday  

between 10-10.45am.  if you

can’t do every week, but can

help out occasionally,

please get in touch.

enquiries@heckington.lincs.

sch.uk

Can you help? 

 

 

w/c 13th May - SATS week - Year 6
21st May - Wrates Class Photos

22nd May - Creative Arts Exhibition 3:30pm -
Parents/Carers invited

23rd May - Year 5 Collective Worship 9:00am
Parents/Carers invited 

24th May - Last day of term 
3rd June - First Day back

4th June - Year 3 trip - Lincolnshire Life Museum and
Castle 

6th June - Sports Day  
11th June - Year 6 Church Schools Festival 

12th June - Year 4 Trip to Woodside
17th June - Year 4 Church Schools Festival 

17th July - Year 1 trip - details to follow 

Diary dates 

 
9th May  2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
The end of Key Stage 2 assessments will be taking place for all children in Year 6 next week commencing on
Monday 13th May. Please can I remind you that it is essential for children to be in school during this week, so
that they can take these assessments. The children have been working very hard in preparation for these
assessments and we have every confidence that they will all do their very best when these assessments take
place.
Now that the weather has warmed up, please could you make sure your child comes to school with
sunscreen applied, a sun hat and a water bottle. 
Information regarding swimming for next term will be coming home tomorrow.  Swimming lessons will
commence when we return after May half term on 3rd June.
Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley



Silver Birch visited the Lincolnshire Cookery School to enrich
their learning in the DT unit focused on food technology. We
have been exploring the farm-to-fork process and learning
how to create healthy recipes. During our visit, Fiona, who

runs the cookery school, educated us on the different terms
for pigs: "Boar" for male pigs, "Sow" for female pigs that
have had piglets, and "Gilt" for females that have not yet

had piglets. We also discussed how pigs are ethically
transported from farms to our supermarkets. Following this

insightful session, we prepared our own meals to take
home! We crafted a delicious dish called Moroccan pork,
and while cooking, we delved into food preparation and

hygiene procedures. We are grateful to Fiona and Ladies in
Pigs for subsidising our trip and ensuring it was both

educational and enjoyable!

It is also worth mentioning  that Lincolnshire Cookery School
offer school holiday workshops where they cook their own
dishes if anyone would like to try it in the summer holidays.

Look out for flyers coming home! 


